
    

 

 
 
 
 

International Competition and Assessments for Schools (ICAS) 2022 
 

 
The 2022 International Competition and Assessments for Schools (ICAS) which will be held on the 
following dates: 
 
    Subject    Sitting Dates 
  ICAS – Writing                      Tuesday    9th August  
  ICAS – Digital Technologies  Wednesday   10th August 
  ICAS – English                    Tuesday   16th August 
             ICAS – Science   Tuesday  23rd August   

ICAS – Spelling   Friday   26th August 
ICAS – Mathematics            Thursday      1st September 

 
(If students miss a sitting date they can sit the exam anytime during the sitting week) 

           
“Each competition provides an opportunity for all students to gain a measure of their own achievement in 
an external assessment situation.  It provides schools and teachers with comprehensive reporting of results 
and also gives parents helpful information regarding their child's performance.  The competition takes 
place each year in schools throughout Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific Region and your child is 
invited to participate.” 
 
All students receive a Certificate and an individual Results Letter indicating which questions they answered 
correctly, as well as the average mark for New Zealand. The Results Letter is also useful for highlighting 
students' strengths and weaknesses in the skills and processes of the subject assessed. 
 
As this is an optional opportunity there is an entry fee for each competition is as follows:   
The entry fee for each competition is $20.70 (except writing which is $27.03)  
  
In 2022, parents register their child and pay the entry fee directly through ICAS – not the school.  
 
To enter your child in either the Year 7 or Year 8 ICAS exams please follow the information below: 
 

- Go to https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps   
or Google - ICAS assessment shop NZ then click on ‘Online Shop Parents’ 

 
- Enter the Casebrook code - RYZ548 

 
THE LAST DAY TO ENTER VIA THE ICAS PARENT PORTAL IS MONDAY 1ST AUGUST 

 
Students will be able to access past papers to practice (and earn Casebrook Challenges) by asking Ms 
Hengst for them in the library at lunch time or seeing myself in my office.  
 
An email will also go out to parents and students with a link to a resource bank of online and downloadable 
papers to help with any practice. 
 
Nick Leith 
Casebrook ICAS Co-ordinator 
 


